
With regards to Drayton 2020 planning development. I have studied the proposed plans carefully 

and believe the best option is fig. 3 housing centred around the green. This would preserve the heart 

of the village. I feel quite strongly that to develop the field adjacent to Barrow road would be a string 

development to the village and even the sports fields would be at the furthest, inaccessible part of 

the village. This also brings the village nearer to becoming an annex of Abingdon. 

All developments in Drayton however produce a huge traffic problem and this particular proposal 

would be the worst scenario for Drayton. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jayne C Castle 

 


